
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephen Douglass 

Director of Communities 

Housing & Modernisation 

 

Stephen.douglass@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 020 75250886 

Date: 06 July 2017 

Ref: SD060717 

 

Dear resident 

Meeting for Ledbury Estate Residents 

Following the letter from Gerri Scott dated 5th July 2017 I am writing to update you on 

the TRA Annual General Meeting and the presentation that Arup will give on their 

findings on the issues with the four towers on the Estate.  The presentation will be 

followed by time to answer residents questions.   

The meeting will take place on Tuesday 11 July 2017 at the start of the TRA Annual 

General meeting at 7.00pm.  The meeting will now take place in the Camelot Primary 

School on Bird in Bush Road, London SE15 1QP.  I would like to thank the TRA and 

the school for their help with organising this. 

We realise that not everyone living in the four tower blocks will be able to attend the 

meeting on Tuesday evening.  Gerri Scott will write to all tower block residents 

following this meeting to provide an overview of the Arup presentation and questions 

asked.  This letter will go out on 12 July 2017. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Stephen Douglass 

Director of Communities 

 

 


